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Enlarge the place of 

your tent, stretch your 

tent curtains wide, do 

not hold back; lengthen 

your cords, strengthen 

your stakes.   

Isaiah 54:2 

 

 

 

 

New Team  

Meet the new team of staff supporting your learning 

experience.  Rev Dr Lim Kar Yong, Dean of STM-

KL Centre who will be supported by 

 

• Lianne Lee, English TEE Director 

• Kelly Oon, English TEE Assistant Director  

• Vivian Chong, KL Centre Associate Director 

• Yew Kuan Yee, Chinese TEE Assist Director 

 

 

New Location  

We have moved! STM-KL Centre is housed on 

Level 3, Wisma Methodist, Lorong Hang Jebat, KL.  

We are sitting at the edge of KL City Center where 

public transport is easily available.  The nearest 

Merdeka Station is within 5 – 7minute walk away.  

For those who prefer to drive, ample indoor car 

parks at Malaysia Basketball Association 

(MABA) building.  The charges are RM 3 for 

1st hour, RM 2/subsequent hour, maximum is 

RM 8/day from Monday to Saturday, RM 

5/entry on Sunday.  The Centre has a 

classroom capacity of 50, a small resource 

area, equipped with Wifi, and access to digital 

resources.   

 

 

 

 

STM KL Centre 

012-7772368 

stmklcentre@stm2.edu.my 

 

Office hours: 
Tuesday to Saturday  

10am - 7pm  
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The Future 

belongs to those 

who believe in 

the beauty of 

their dreams.   

Eleanor Roosevelt 

What are we doing for you?  

Several exciting initiatives in progress  

1) “GoMyCampus” portal for students to go live in 3 - 4 months 

2) New micro website dedicated to STM-KL Centre in 3-4 months 

3) We work toward paperless administration to increase efficiency and it is a 

continuous effort  

4) We aim for greater access to digital resources in the future 

 

Upcoming Events  

STM-KL Centre Dedication Service on 30 January 

 

 

To mark the fresh beginning of STM-KL Centre, a Dedication Service will be held 

on 30 January 2020 from 12-2pm, lunch will be served.  Your presence means a lot 

to us, and come join us to celebrate this occasion.  Please register by 23 January 

2020.  

 
 

 

Student Resources Session more details to come… 

If you struggle with finding resources for your assignments, you are not alone.  

There will be an introductory session for existing and also new students to explore 

the various digital tools available for seminarians, and also how to do research and 

presenting your ideas in your assignment. 

 

Moi Lee’s Farewell Gathering for Alumni and Current Students on 29 

February stay tuned… 

We want to thank Moi Lee for faithfully serving as STM English TEE Director 

from 2012 – 2019.  Many of our alumni who have graduated before 2019 may not 

have a chance to catch up with her, so this gathering serves as a farewell and a meet 

& greet for our new and current students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please click to register 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdnAhLnZSqIEAvgT1rhzK5lvbIwhCgxWbvf4g_NiH0sluo6kQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1

